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PCC Open Day in Leeds

Following on from the success of previous public events the Press Complaints Commission is holding 
an Open Day on Tuesday 19 February 2008 in the Albert Room at Leeds Town Hall.

The day will consist of two sessions:

1) Surgery 2.30 -  3.45pm
The surgery session is designed for members of the public who want to have a private, informal chat 
with a senior member of PCC staff about making a complaint to a newspaper or magazine.

2) Question and Answer session from 4pm
The Q&A session is designed for members of the public to put their questions on all aspects of the 
press to a panel of individuals who have considerable experience of the PCC. The panel will include 
the PCC Chairman, Sir Christopher Meyer, PCC Director Tim Toulmin, a lay Commission member and 
a representative of the newspaper industry.

Leeds will be the tenth city that the PCC has visited since it began its series of public meetings in
2003. These meetings provide an excellent opportunity for people from all sections of the 
community to find out about the work of the PCC at first-hand, and we have received some very 
good feedback from participants at previous meetings.

For full information about the day, and for details of how to reserve a place, please click here or 
telephone Tonia Milton on 020 7831 0022
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